
Terry Fox Elementary School 
3071 Babich Street 

Abbotsford, B.C. V2S 5W5 
Phone: 604.859.8403 Fax: 604.850.8612 

Website: terryfox.abbyschool.ca  
                           Email: terryfox@abbyschools.ca 

      Mrs. Angela Magon, Principal 
 

February 21, 2023   2023 2024 School Supplies 
 
Dear 2023 2024 New Families 
 
For the next school year, our teachers will shop for your child’s school supplies. They will 
keep the supplies in the class and hand it out to students over the 2023 2024 school year. 
This saves you money and keeps everything equal and fair for kids. 
 
The cost of school supply packs is $55 per child. You can order and pay for the pack on 
school cash online.  
 
For families wishing financial support, we have grant money that can be used to help pay 
for school supplies before June 1, 2023. 
 
Please circle 1 of the following options and return with your registration: 
 

a. Our family will pay for the $55 school supply pack (www.schoolcashonline.com)  
 

b. My family would like help paying for school supplies from a school grant (providing 
funds are available) 
 

Please complete 1 form for each child in the school. You can also email this form to 
terryFox@abbyschools.ca  
 
Child’s Name ___________________________ grade for 2023 2024 year ______________________ 
 
 
Parent’s name __________________________ Your Signature __________________________________ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Magon,  
Proud Principal of Terry Fox Elementary 
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